
Headlands Primary School: Monday 25th September 2023 
 
Congratulations to Debbie and the kitchen team 

 
The school cook and her team were awarded 5 STARS for food 
hygiene after a kitchen inspection by the Food Standards 
Agency last week.  
 
The inspection covers food storage, food preparation, 
cleanliness, staff training, knowledge and accurate up to date 
record keeping. 
 

 
Fruity Friday 
 

       
 
 
School photographs 

The school photographer will be in school on Friday 29th September to take 
individual and sibling photographs.  
 
For those families with pre-school children wishing to have a group sibling 
photograph, please arrive at the main school office between 8.30-9.00am. All other 
sibling photographs will be undertaken during the school day. 
 
 

 
PTA Panto 

Have you booked your seats at the Panto? The deadline is 
tomorrow! Treat the whole family with a special evening at York 
Theatre Royal to see Jack and the Beanstalk on Thursday 14th 
December at 5.30pm.  
 
Tickets are available at the hugely reduced price of £15.50 per 
person. 

For more information: 
https://www.headlandsprimary.org.uk/page/?title=September+2023&pid=214 
 
 
Dates for your diary 
29.09.2023: School photographs  
26.10.2023: School disco 
26.10.2023: School closes for half term 



27.10.2023: School closed Training Day 
06.11.2023: School starts 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Best wishes, 
Headlands Primary School 
 

 



 

  



 


